
  

 

  
 

Argentina: Imposition of Capital Controls 
 

04 September 2019 

Following the imposition of capital controls in Argentina and in accordance with the “Index Policy in the 

Event Clients are Unable to Trade a Market” (link), FTSE Russell announces that all index changes for 

Argentinian securities resulting from the FTSE Frontier September 2019 Annual Review have been 

suspended until further notice. Argentina is classified as a Frontier market within FTSE Russell indexes. 

FTSE Russell will provide a further update on the status of Argentina within FTSE Russell indexes in due 

course. 
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